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I strongly urge that our Representatives pass this bill. We in counties that have 

predator conflicts NEED to be able to manage the over population of predator 

animals on a different level then other Counties and shouldn't be hindered by a state 

wide law that doesn't meet the needs of individual counties. I STRONGLY urge the 

passing of SB769 to better meet the needs of Counties burdened by Predators. If the 

general public knew how much was spent of tax payer dollars and that bait and 

hounds are still used to mange problem animals, more would be in support of this bill. 


